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Our spring term online safety newsletters for School Staff and the Parents and Carers 
edition are now available to download from our website and the Grid.  

Please feel free to share them with your personal and/or professional networks and to your 
parent body.  

Both feature a range of guidance, news, links and updates about online safety for all phases, 
with particular reference to the current situation, recent developments and concerns.   

We hope they will prove helpful and informative. 

 Our newsletter for staff includes reviews and details about: 

• Safer Internet Day

• WhatsApp Scam

• Experts answering online safety questions

• Online Actions – real world consequences

Our newsletter for parents and carers includes reviews and details about: 

• Safer Internet Day

• Guides and toolkits

• Instagram Updates

• Roblox Safety Updates

For more information, advice and training about online safety across the curriculum and 
embedding this within a wider whole school approach to include mental health, positive 
relationships and safeguarding, please contact our Wellbeing team at 
wellbeing@hfleducation.org or visit our web page.   

With best wishes, 

Sarah-Jane   

Sarah-Jane Ferguson 
Wellbeing Adviser   

https://www.hfleducation.org/school-improvement/wellbeing/online-safety
https://thegrid.org.uk/safeguarding-and-child-protection/online-safety/online-safety-newsletters
mailto:wellbeing@hfleducation.org
https://hfleducation.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7d6fcb246cec21ca6619587e0&id=4d95d02392&e=8601b1513f

